From: AGO - CAP

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 10:06 AM
To: 'Vicki Diamond' <VDiamond@rgrdlaw.com>
Subject: RE: FOIA request

Hello Vicki,

Please find the attached complaint files for case 2014-10447. Our office does not have any additional complaints filed
against Valeant Pharmaceuticals International, Inc or Philidor Rx Services, LLC.

Sincerely,

Danielle Shaw
Consumer Advisor

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Consumer Assistance Program

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov
Phone: 1-800-649-2424 / 802-656-3183






